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September 28, 1987 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim:  $300.00  

October 2, 1987 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  
 October 8, 1987 
 
Answer and New Matter and Counterclaim filed by attorney for 
Defendant.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney 
for Defendant.  
 October 8, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complainti received from Defendant. Receipt 
of same acknowledged by Defendant October 6, 1987. 
  
 October 16, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received form Office of Attorney 
General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Office of Attorney General 
October 8, 1987.  
 October 28, 1987 
 
Claimant’s Response to Respondent’s New Matter and Counterclaim filed 
by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant 
by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 October 26, 1989 
 
Letter/Stay of Proceedings filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 November 13, 1989 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
 NOW, this 13th day of November, 1989, it is ORDERED and DECREED 
that all further proceedings herein by stayed pending the resolution 
of Frankford Hospital vs. The Department of Public Welfare, No. 793 
E.D. Allocatur Docket 1989.”  Copies forwarded to attorney for 
Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
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 November 16, 1989 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated November 13, 1989, 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant November 14, 1989.  
 November 20, 1989 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated November 13, 1989, 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff November 15, 1989.  
 June 27, 1991 
 
Notice of Appearance of Thomas Blazusiak, Assistant Counsel, on 
behalf of Defendant filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy forwarded 
to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 January 29, 1992 
 
Praecipe for Discontinuance filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 February 20, 1992 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 20th day of February, 1992, upon receipt of Praecipe for 
Discontinuance filed by Jennifer A. Stiller, Esquire, on behalf of 
Plaintiff, advising to ‘make the above-captioned as withdrawn 
discontinued, and ended,’ same of which is docketed with this Board 
under date of January 29, 1992, the matter is ORDERED and DIRECTED 
that the said case be marked ‘settled, discontinued and ended with 
prejudice.’  Each party to bear its own costs.”  Copies forwarded 
to attorney for Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
 February 26, 1992 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated February 20, 1992 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant February 21,1992.  
 February 27, 1992 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated February 20, 1992, 
received form attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff February 24, 1992.  
 


